
SWINDERBY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONSULTATION  

Notice is hereby given that Swinderby Parish Council is formally consulting on Swinderby 

Neighbourhood Plan and its associated documents.  

  

The Neighbourhood Plan has been produced over the past few years by a number of volunteers. The 

Plan has planning policies around the future development of the parish including housing 

development and the environment.  

  

Once completed, the Neighbourhood Plan will be used to help determine future planning 

applications in the area by the Parish Council and North Kesteven District Council (NKDC). A 

referendum will be held with the community next year.  

  

It is really important that we receive your comments on the draft Plan so that the Parish Council can 

make sure it accurately reflects the communities’ views.  

The consultation period starts on the 1st November 2024 and closes on the 15th December 2024.  

To inspect the plan and its supporting documents please go to: 

· Swinderby Parish Council website at: Homepage – Swinderby Parish Council (lincolnshire.gov.uk) 

  

Alternatively, you can come and view the documents in person at the following (with cheese and 

wine) event in the Village Hall on: 

· Wednesday 20th November 2024 at 6.30pm until 8.30pm 

All comments are welcome and you can send them to:swinderbyparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 (please title any comments as ‘Neighbourhood Planning’). 

 

https://swinderby.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk/
mailto:swinderbyparishcouncil@gmail.com

